
 

 

 

 

December 4, 2020 

To Our Residents, Family Members and staff: 

The following is an update on visitation after consulting with the state 

epidemiology department. 

 2 north, 3 west and 4 west units-no visitation until 14 days no new 

positives.   

 3 north and 3 south unit-residents may have visitation as they were not 

directly exposed to the positive staff or resident.   

 New admissions who were admitted to the 2 north unit after 11/28/20 may 

have  visitation as long as they are not  having COVID symptoms.   

Your loved one's safety continues to be out top priority. SaintFrancis 

Rehabilitation and Nursing Center is staying in very close communication with 

local and state health officials to ensure we are taking all the appropriate steps. 

We will contact you if your loved one is suspected or diagnosed with COVID-19. 

We know this is a difficult time for everyone.We will continue to provide you with 

updates as they become available.Our website is updated daily or more as 

needed.  Please visit www.saintfrancisrehab.com/coronavirus-community-

updates for details. 

 

 
Sincerely,  

Katie Joyce 
Katie Joyce, Administrator 


